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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS of the SALINAS VALLEY
HELP NORTH COUNTY RESIDENTS PREPARE FOR MARCH 5TH ELECTION
Candidates for Monterey County Sheriff and District #2 Supervisor
will participate in a Candidates’ Forum on

Wednesday, February 20, 2002 at the Prunedale Grange,
17890 Moro Road from 6:30 - 9 p.m.

The Candidates’ Forum, co-sponsored by the League of Women Voters of the Salinas
Valley and the North County Citizens’ Oversight Coalition, not only gives the residents of North
County the opportunity to personally meet the candidates but pose pertinent questions regarding
important community issues.

The Forum will feature the following candidates for Monterey County Sheriff as well
as District #2 Supervisor. Each of the participants will be given an opportunity to answer
questions from the public and the press. The Forum will conclude with a closing statement
from each candidate.

CANDIDATES FOR SHERIFF

(4 Jim Cronin, Mo. County Sheriff's Detective Commander
4 Lonnie Heffington, Mo. County Sheriff's Commander
A Terry Kaiser, Mo. County Investigative Staff Sergeant
1 Mike Kanalakis, Mo. County Sheriff's Commander
(A Stephen Sapiro, Mo. County Deputy Sheriff
A James Scariot, Sr., Mo. County Sheriff's Sergeant
(1 Rocky Ugale, Mo. County Chief Investigator
1 Steven Villegas, Mo. County Sheriff's Investigator

CANDIDATES FOR DISTRICT #2 SUPERVISOR

d Lou Calcagno, Monterey County Supervisor
d Carol Lacy, Businesswoman

The Forum underscores the League of Women Voters continuing effort to allow for an open exchange
of ideas between the public and political candidates for the betterment of the community.
Neither the League nor the Citizens’ Oversight Coalition endorses any of the participating candidates.

% % % % % For Additional Information Contact:
Stephanie Loose, CPA

831-757-2871




